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Upcoming Diary Dates  

Monday 

17/9 

Liturgy 

Swimming Y3 

Tuesday  

18/9 

Rugby Yr3/4 

Wednesday 

19/9 

Tennis Club 

Thursday 

20/9 

Whole school Mass 

@9:15am 

Governor Business Meeting 

6pm 

Friday 

21/9 

Library  

 

Attendance challenge: 

Rec –  98.7% 

Year 1 – 94.4% 

Year 2  - 98.3% 

Year 3  - 93.8% 

Year 4  -  98% 

Whole school:  96.8% 

National target: 96% 

 

13th September 2018 

Next weeks Statement to live by : I 

can say how I feel 

We have been delighted to welcome 

Nursery to school this week. They 

have had a fantastic time settling 

into life in their new environment.  

DATA COLLECTION: It is vital that we have up to date information so that we can 

contact you in case of emergency. Please return the pink contact/consent details sheet 

as soon as possible.  

UNIFORM: A reminder, at the start of a new school year, about the high standards we 

have for school uniform. Please ensure that all children are coming to school with: 

appropriate footwear (black shoes); no jewellery (including earrings); appropriate 

hairstyles (any hair at shoulder length must be tied back).  

BIG BAGS: We have very limited space in our corridors and cloakrooms. Please can the 

children only bring a big bag if it is necessary, otherwise a school book bag is enough.  

WELCOME BACK MASS: We would like to invite everyone from our school community to 

mass on Thursday 20th September, at 9:15am in church. 

ACCEPTABLE USE POLICY: please can you ensure that the form is signed and returned as 

part of our e-safety.  

Volunteers: Thank you to the parents who kindly offered to volunteer, we had more 

than was required! We will be in touch shortly. 

N  

R Kevin 

1 Isaac  

2 Eve C 

3 Jake 

4 William 

N  

R Jacob 

1 Audrey 

2 Hannah 

3 Abigail 

4 Eva, Ruby & 

Kexin 

Last weeks 

attendance   

winners: 

Reception 

School places 

available: 

We currently have 

places available in.... 

2 places in Reception 

10 places in Year 1 

2 places in Year 3  

Please spread the word with friends 

who might not realise that their 

child could be part of our fantastic 

school.  Tell them to contact school 

asap! 

July 2018 

September 2018 
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